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August 7, 2020

MEMORANDUM

TO: Frank Abbate, County Manager

RE: Item L4., CARES Act funding

The Board of County Commissioners, in regular session on August 8, 2020, granted
approval to eliminate the 25 percent loss of income requirement for applicants, the
applicant just has to prove, to staff satisfaction, they had losses due to COVID-19 in order
to receive housing and utility assistance from the CARES Act.

Your continued cooperation is always appreciated.

Sincerely,

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
SCOTT ELWS, CLERK
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Kimberly Powell, Deputy Clerk

cc:  Housing and Human Services Director
Each Commissioner
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